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Consideration of the 2024 Public Transportation Agency Safety Plan
City Council is requested to approve the updated 2024 Public Transportation Agency Safety Plan and authorize
the appropriate City Official(s) to execute all necessary documents. (Recommended by Finance
Committee.)
[Enter body here.]
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